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I am a disabled single mother who works full time and am caretaker to a disabled 

child. If it’s required to go wait in line to vote it would eliminate my ability to vote. I 

know many people in similar situations. I have only ever voted by mail in ballot and I 

love our system here in Oregon the way it is, don’t change it! It’s just a way to block 

people from exercise their right to vote  


